
LINCOLN-SUDBURY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2016

Present
Elena Kleifges, Chair; Kevin Matthews, Vice-Chair; Radha Gargeya; Nancy 
Marshall; Patty Mostue; Gerald Quirk

Also Present
Bella Wong, Superintendent/Principal; Sherry Kersey, Director of Finance and 
Operations 

Call to Order
The Meeting was called to order at 6:34pm.

Information and Discussion
The School Committee discussed requesting a Warrant Placeholder for the 
October 17th, 2016, Sudbury Special Town Meeting.  Bella Wong reported on 
discussions held with the Sudbury Finance Committee and with Board of 
Selectmen member Chuck Woodard regarding a request by Lincoln-Sudbury 
Regional High School for funds to purchase security cameras and to replace the 
lower turf fields.  A request for funds during the Special Town Meeting, if 
approved, would permit optimal timing for requesting bids and preparing to 
complete work during the summer.  

Action Item
VOTE:  Gerald Quirk moved that Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School 
notify the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Sudbury that it wishes to 
request a warrant article for the Special Town Meeting scheduled for 
October 17, 2016, if necessary to make funding available for Lincoln-
Sudbury Regional School District for capital items in an amount to be 
determined. Kevin Matthews seconded the motion.  All were in favor.

Adjournment:  On a motion from Nancy Marshall and seconded by Radha 
Gargeya, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm


